
Bernardsville Recreation Committee
January 10th, 2023 Minutes

The regular meeting of the Bernardsville Recreation Committee was held on Tuesday,
January 10th, 2023 at Borough Hall. Ted Dolan called the meeting to order at 7:00p.m.

ROLL CALL:
Ted Dolan, Steve Reynolds, Lou Romano, Andrew Taylor, Brian Gallagher,
Kerry Haselton, Melissa Provost, Heather Eich, staff members Bob Markowick,
Leah Horowitz, and Councilwoman Diane Greenfield.

APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES:
Minutes approved by Andy, second by Steve

OPEN SESSION:

DIRECTORS REPORT:

● Status of the ski club, basketball, and wrestling programs. All running smoothly this year.
Wrestling is pushing for gym time.

● Plan to fix the concrete around the pool for the summer and get rid of the barbed wire.
● Renting a tent for the pool this summer.
● Claremont field house is looking good enough for rentals, interested in building on

outdoor bathrooms.

ITEMS OF BUSINESS:

Reorganization: Secretary is Heather, Vice Chair is Andy, and Chair is Ted

● Facilities, Operations, Budget: Bob, Ted, Andy, Bill, Steve

● Events, Activities, Programming: Leah, Brian, Heather, Melissa, Lou

● Parks, Trails: Kerry, Laura, Diane

OLD BUSINESS:

● Dugouts approved at Rosebowl

NEW BUSINESS:
● Pickleball: Opening in the Spring, March?
● Possible Senior Activities: Leisure learning speakers, mahjong, busses to NYC, hikes



● AED for Evankow
● Lower Polo: irrigation on the playing field

ADJOURNMENT:
The meeting was adjourned by Lou Romano at 8:43pm, second by Brian Gallagher


